
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Student Finance 
 
After Easter we will be starting to begin looking at the alternatives that are available 
to our Year 12 students, following their time in the Sixth Form, with much of Year 13 
being spent applying for university places and apprenticeships. 
 
One key concern for students and parents is often the matter of student finance. I will 
provide further information about this and the University application process later in 
the year, but included with this letter is an invitation to a virtual information evening 
on student finance for parents and students, provided by the University of Hull. This 
is a service provided by one of our partner universities to provide an overview of the 
student finance system. Students do not need to be interested in applying to the 
University of Hull to attend this evening, it is open to all.  
 
If you would like to attend the evening, please just register through the invite. If you 
cannot attend, you will be able to receive a recording of the event if you register. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 


